
PMCPOA’s Procedures on Snowplowing 
During winter storms, the Pine Mountain Club Maintenance Department’s snowplow equipment will be 

dispatched as needed to maintain all roadways, cul de sacs and access roads within the PMC community. 

This equipment will be dispatched as soon as possible after the snow begins to stick to the road surfaces, and 

plowing will continue until all of the roads are clear of snow. 

Cinders will be applied when the Pine Mountain Maintenance Department deems it appropriate. 

The streets in our community will be plowed in the following order: First, the main roadways. Second, all 

access roads. Third, all cul de sacs. And, when time permits, attempts will be made to try to clear snow berms in 

driveways. 

(Copies of this procedure are available in the PMC Business Office.) 

 

PMC’s Snow Berm Removal Procedure 
During the winter months, our Association faces many weather-related challenges. The first priority in the event 

of a snow storm is clearing and sanding the roads of the community. In a nutshell, we have well-established and 

effective procedures that determine the order in which snow is removed throughout PMC. 

The removal of berms from homeowners’ driveways is provided as a courtesy to members who, in advance, 

have requested this assistance. In order to be added to this list, you need to present a current ADA placard or 

doctor’s note at the Business Office. 

This free service is only provided after snow removal from all Association roads and necessary sanding have 

taken place. As a result, it could be two or more days before the crews begin to remove berms. 

As with the roads, this courtesy service has an established procedure in determining the order in which property 

owners’ berms are removed. 

When crews are available to begin berm removal, they will follow the approved ADA berm removal list. Our 

berm removal list is quite long; and due to limitations of time, equipment and manpower, the process of 

removing berms for every property owner on the list can take several days, even after the snow has stopped 

falling. 

The berm removal list is intended for the physically impaired. 

If you have any questions regarding our snow plowing and berm removal policies, please call 242-3788 or come 

see us. 


